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From: Sandra DeAngelis
To: McGowan, John
Subject: Re: Closing Statement
Date: Monday, April 24, 2023 1:16:02 PM


El Pasa, Inc.  dba/ Donut Connection
Docket No. ACHD - 22-051


Dear Mr.  McGowan,


Beginning with:


FACT #1


I am a small family owed business and have been operating for 25 years    ​ 
~ Without a grease trap ~.


FACT #2


I have not had any plumbing issues / problems in my business related to
drainage.


FACT #3


There is proven testimony from the Township Commissioner, Mr. Jim Erb, that 
no problems exist in my area related to drainage.  
I also included a letter from the previous Commissioner, Mr. George Conroy to
attest to the same.


FACT #4


I want to address the fact that not all restaurant businesses operating (in the 
jurisdiction of my health department inspector), have grease traps.  This was 
stated at the hearing by my health department inspector. 


As my closing, I want to add, that the cost and loss of business will be a financial
burden.
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Thank you,  Sandra Deangelis  





